Aden Hamza

Wednesday, November 28, 2018

Pat Shack Committee Secretary City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue London, Ontario N6B 1Z2

Dear Pat Shack,

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from my role as member-at-large of the Diversity, Inclusion and Anti-Oppression Advisory Committee (DIAAC) at the City of London. It has been my honor and pleasure to sit on DIAAC, however I have accepted a new job in line with my academic and career goals outside of London, Ontario.

Working with DIAAC has been an incredibly rewarding experience, I will truly miss being a part of this amazing group of community leaders. Thank you for your support and for the opportunities you have provided, I am so grateful for the opportunity to sit along such inspiring people and contribute to my city.

Thank you so much for the opportunity to participate on the Diversity, Inclusion and Anti-Oppression Committee.

Sincerely,

Aden Hamza